From: ttuep@imedris.net
Subject: Research at The Hospitals of Providence (THOP)
Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 11:05:15 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of TTUHSC. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Research Community,

We are continuing to pursue a research agreement with THOP, but at this time, it remains
pending. As a result, research activities are not approved to take place at THOP at this time.

Please know that we are working hard to finalize an agreement and once that has been done, a
broadcast notice will go out.

For additional information and resources, please visit the IRB website: Institutional Review Board
Administration

For IRB questions, please email: ELPASOIRB@ttuhsc.edu.
Thank you,

Office of Research
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